
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
November 16, 2005 

 
 
Honorable Joseph A. Dudzik 

Alderman, 11th Aldermanic District 
Room 205, City Hall 

 
SUBJECT: 11TH ALDERMANIC DISTRICT – FILE #050813 
  INSTALL FOUR-WAY STOP ON  

  WEST WARNIMONT AVENUE  
  AND SOUTH 63RD STREET 

 
Dear Alderman Dudzik: 
 

This is in response to your request to install the above-captioned traffic control 
restriction. 

 
Our Traffic Engineering staff has investigated this request and found that the accident 
data received from the Milwaukee Police Department revealed an increase in accidents at 

this intersection that would warrant the above-captioned control.  We therefore, in the 
interest of public safety, recommend the installation of the four-way control. 

 
We will prepare the necessary legislation for the next Public Safety Committee meeting, 
so that you may support it to final passage.  

 
Very truly yours, 

 
 
 

Jeffrey S. Polenske, P.E. 
City Engineer 

 
RWB:lja 
c:  City Clerk, Public Safety 

 
 



 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
November 16, 2005 

 
Honorable Robert Bauman 
Alderman, 4th Aldermanic District 

Room 205, City Hall 
 

SUBJECT: 4TH ALDERMANIC DISTRICT – FILE #050813 
  INSTALL NO LEFT TURN ON 

NORTH JAMES LOVELL STREET 

  SOUTH OF WEST STATE STREET  
FOR SOUTHBOUND TRAFFIC  

 
Dear Alderman Bauman: 
 

Due to traffic congestion on North 6th Street, the entrance to the surface parking lot 
located on the southwest corner of West State Street and North 6th Street has been moved 

to North James Lovell Drive just south of West State Street.  
 
The Milwaukee Police Department has requested the installation of the above captioned 

traffic control to maintain efficient response times to emergency situations while leaving 
their parking structure located across from the new entrance to the parking lot.  

 
We will prepare the necessary legislation for the next Public Safety Committee meeting 
so that you may support it to final passage.  

 
Very truly yours, 

 
 
 

Jeffrey S. Polenske, P.E. 
City Engineer 

 
RWB:lja 
c: City Clerk, Public Safety 

 



 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
November 16, 2005 
 

 
 

 
Honorable James A. Bohl, Jr.  
Alderman, 5th Aldermanic District 

Room 205, City Hall 
 

SUBJECT: 5TH ALDERMANIC DISTRICT – FILE #050813 
  INSTALL STOP SIGNS ON 
  WEST TOWNSEND STREET  

AT NORTH 80TH STREET 
 

Dear Alderman Bohl: 
 
In compliance with your request, legislation will be prepared for consideration at the next 

Public Safety Committee meeting to install the above-captioned traffic control.  
 

Very truly yours, 
 
 

 
Jeffrey S. Polenske, P.E. 

City Engineer 
 
RWB:lja 

 
c: City Clerk, Public Safety 

 
 


